Dear Parents and Guardians,
 
It is good to be able to send this message as Headteacher of Llantwit Major School.  I have been waiting, planning and working for this new year.  I am excited to meet our students from Monday 6 September. (Years 7,11,12 and 13 return on Monday 6 September. Years 8,9,and 10 return on Tuesday 7 September.)
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope that you have had an enjoyable Summer break. I want to give you a brief update prior to our return to school.
 
As it stands, we are in a similar position to the end of the summer term.   We will be wearing masks on school buses, and in indoor communal areas such as halls and corridors.  We will also be encouraging clean hands and good hygiene.  Finally, we will continue to use the one way system and good order about the school.

1. You will find the updated risk assessment and reopening plan on the school website towards the bottom of the front page.

I will be working with the Vale of Glamorgan Local Authority to ensure that we continue to be safe, happy and learning.
 
Most importantly, I wish you a good week and give you my thanks for your help.
 
Kind regards,
 
Cedric Burden,
Headteacher.

